
Hospital Pricing Transparency Complaints 

 

The Federal governmental established a law regarding hospital pricing transparency. 

The state of Arkansas passed Act 482 of 2023 requiring hospitals in Arkansas to 

comply with the federal pricing transparency law. 

 

The federal law includes this language: 

…A hospital must establish, update, and make public a list of all standard charges for 

all items and services online… 

 

Arkansas Act 482 of 2023 includes this language: 

…A hospital licensed in this state shall comply with 45 C.F.R. 2 Part 180, as existing 

on January 1, 2023… 

 

If you have a complaint about hospital price transparency here is the link to the 

federal government to file your complaint Hospital Price Transparency. 

 

If you wish to read the federal law here is a helpful link to the Code of Federal 

Regulations eCFR :: 45 CFR Part 180 -- Hospital Price Transparency. 

 

If you wish to read Act 482 of 2023 here is a helpful link: 

https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Act. 

https://www.cms.gov/hospital-price-transparency
https://www.cms.gov/hospital-price-transparency
https://www.ecfr.gov/current/title-45/subtitle-A/subchapter-E/part-180
https://www.ecfr.gov/current/title-45/subtitle-A/subchapter-E/part-180
https://www.arkleg.state.ar.us/Act

